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Winston-Salem City Council 

APPROVED 

January 19, 2021 

RESOLUTION APPROVING NAMING OF THE 

TRACK AT HANES PARK IN HONOR OF MR. BOB SOsNIK  

 

 WHEREAS, The Recreation and Parks Commission at its December 1, 2020 meeting  

 

received a request from Council Member Jeff MacIntosh to name the track at Hanes Park in honor  

 

of Mr. Bob Sosnik; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Bob Sosnik was instrumental in the early years of the Twin City Track 

Club; and  

 WHEREAS, He helped build many of the foundations that have enabled long-term success 

of the Twin City Track Club and the advancement of Winston-Salem as a role model city for 

running and fitness; and  

           WHEREAS, Stakeholders of Hanes Park, met this request warmly; and  

WHEREAS, as required by the City Council adopted policy on naming of City-owned buildings 

and facilities, the advisory body overseeing the facility, in this case the Recreation and Parks Commission 

supports a resolution recommending the track at Hanes Park be named in honor of Mr. Bob Sosnik; and 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and City Council of the City 

of Winston-Salem that the track at Hanes Park, be named in honor of Mr. Bob Sosnik. 

 

 


